
Kings Norton and District u3a  

British Sign Language Group 

Leader - Sheila Jones  email: sheilajones@live.co.uk    

Why Join:   A knowledge of a few phrases in BSL is useful if you should know a deaf person 

or become more hard of hearing as you age.  Nurseries, special schools and (increasingly) 

Primary schools are teaching sign.  Your grandchildren may already be learning to sign. You 

could help!  

What to Join:   KN u3a is able to offer a Sign Language Group.  All our Leaders give their 

time and expertise on a volunteer basis to u3a members.  The concept of u3a is self-help, so 

all members provide their time and skills to enable us to attend lots of interest groups.  KN 

u3a relies on every member to keep KN u3a going.    

Where to attend:  Bulls Head, The Green, Kings Norton B38 8RU is providing a ground level 

Lounge space free of charge. They are relying on you buying refreshments during your visit 

to make it worth their while. Toilets are also on the ground floor.   

When to attend:  Wednesday mornings  

                                1st & 3rd (&5th) 

Wednesday of each month   

Time: 11:15-12:15         

 


